
700 BDL Repair 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mike, 

we apologize for the inconvenience. 
from this email address. 

9/2/2004 

we wi 11 need the serial number of the 
this rifle. 

Models produced before 1982 may have been.·. 
bolt-lock, which means you have to put the··:· 
you can open the bolt. we are offering 
you would like your firearm converted, 

on 

anytime with the safety on safe. TO Vio;'; '"0''!1\~!~t'. rn f 
modi fi ca ti on, go to: / 

http; I /www. remi ngton, com/Safety_Modi 

Customer (M·i ke Patty) 
To whom it may concern: 

I sent a message 2 weeks ago wit 
Remington has a reca 11 on rifles:::: 
faulty & causing an accidental di 

I have a 
repair. 
center. 

Pl ease advise. 

Thanks, 

Mike 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

understand that 
em with the safety being 

a no-charge 
01<) repair 

MAE00006559 


